
November 26,199, a 
n 

Attention : Mrs.Blanca Bay0 
Division Of Record and Reporting 

Dear Mrs. Bayo, 

My name is Jose Trujillo and I own a public phone outside of 
my coffee shop, and I have a problem. I mailed in $100 to the 
division of records and reporting. I'm sorry ma'am but I was just 
trying to propose a contribution in a lieu of a $500 fine. Sorry 
for the misunderstanding and I promise this won't happen 
again. Thank you for your time and cooperation. If you have any 
questions please contact at me (954) 563-7630 or (954) 
772-8850. 

Sincerely, 

B&I Coffee Shop 
41 East Prospect Rd. 
Ft. Lauderdale Fl. 33334 


